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May 19, 2009 
 
 
To:   All Licensed Electricity Distributors 
 All Licensed Generators 
 All Other Interested Parties 
 
 
Re:    Clarification Regarding Notice of Proposal to Amend a Code [Board File 

No. EB-2009-0088] dated May 14, 2009 
 
On May 14, 2009, the Ontario Energy Board issued a Notice of Proposed Amendments 
to the Distribution System Code with regard to the Process for Connecting Generation 
Facilities (the “Notice”). Three referencing errors were made within the body of this 
Notice as discussed below. 
 
The first such error is under the section entitled “Coming into Force” on page 6. The 
reference in the sole paragraph under that section to “Attachment A” should be changed 
to “Appendix B”. For clarity, the paragraph now reads as follows: 
 
“The Board proposes that the amendments to the DSC described above and outlined 
more fully in Appendix B to this Notice come into force on the date that the final 
amendments are published on the Board’s website.” 
 
The second such error occurs in the first paragraph under the section of the Notice 
entitled “Invitation to Comment” where reference was also made to “Attachment A” and 
should be changed to “Appendix B”. For clarity the paragraph now reads as follows: 
 
“All interested parties are invited to comment in writing on the Board’s proposed 
amendments to the DSC set out in Appendix B by June 10, 2009.” 
 
Finally, a similar referencing error was made on page 7 in the second to last paragraph 
of the Notice. This paragraph also includes a reference to “Attachment A” which should 
be changed to “Appendix B”. For clarity, the paragraph now reads as follows: 
 
“This Notice, including the proposed amendments to the DSC set out in Appendix B, 
and all written comments received by the Board in response to this Notice, will be 
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available for public inspection on the Board’s website at www.oeb.gov.on.ca and at the 
office of the Board during normal business hours.” 
 
A revised version of the Notice and Appendices is now posted on the Board's website. 
 
Please contact Gordon Ryckman at 416-440-8109 or by e-mail at 
Gordon.Ryckman@oeb.gov.on.ca should you have any questions arising from this 
clarification.  The Board’s toll free number is 1-888-632-6273. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
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